Rafi Miah

From: Paul Bonny

Sent: 08 February 2022 17:05
To: Planning Planning
Subject: RE: 2020/5774/P
Dear Sirs,

I am objecting to the proposals for large blocks being erected
on the Murphy's development. while I think the redevelopment is
excellent in principle the proposed building are far to high and will
wreck the views of the heath.

A much lower set of buildings for housing would be much better
and in keeping with the area.

Kind regards,

paul Bonny



